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REGULAR COUNCIL 

TO: Mayor & Council DATE: June 28, 2007 

FROM: General Manager, Engineering PROJECT FILE: 1707-004/11 

SUBJECT: Contract Award - M.S. 1707-004-11,  

Imperial Paving Ltd. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

 The Engineering Department recommends that Council: 

 

1. Award Contract M.S. 1707-004-11 to Imperial Paving Ltd. in the amount of 

$1,093,228.88 including 6% GST. 

 

2. Set the expenditure authorization for Contract M.S. 1707-004-11 at $1,202,000.00 

including 6% GST. 

 

SCOPE OF WORK 

 

 Contract M.S. 1707-004-11 involves road improvements on 148 Street between 

56 Avenue and 58 Avenue, including curb, sidewalk, street lights and repaving.  This 

work will coordinate with improvements underway on Highway 10 and complete a 

portion of road fronting a residential area that is fully developed. 

 

TENDER RESULTS 

 

Tenders for Contract M.S. 1707-004-11 were received on June 26, 2007, with the results 

as follows: 
 

 Contractor Tender Amount with GST 
 
 

 1. Imperial Paving Ltd. $1,093,228.88 

 2. Sandpiper Contracting LLP. $1,154,573.20 

 3. B&B Contracting Ltd. $1,168,032.00 

 4. J. Cote & Son Excavating Ltd. $1.219,570.00 

 5. TAG Construction Ltd. $1,221,586.40 
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EVALUATION 

 

Our consultant reviewed the tenders for accuracy and completeness.  No errors were 

found.  All submissions included the required 10% bid bond, and were signed and sealed 

on the Tender Form and Summary Sheet of the Schedule of Quantities and Prices. 

 

The low bidder, Imperial Paving Ltd., has provided a Consent of Surety for a 

Performance Bond and a Labour & Materials Bond, and agreed to complete the work 

within 40 working days as stipulated in the contract.  Imperial’s past performance on 

similar work has been satisfactory and they have no outstanding legal claims against the 

City.  We, therefore, recommend that Imperial Paving Ltd. be awarded the work. 

 

FUNDING 

 

 Funding is available within the approved Engineering budget. 

 

 

 

 

    Paul Ham, P.Eng. 

    General Manager, Engineering 

 

PZ/brb 

 

c.c. - Jo-Ann Anakotta, Finance & Technology Dept. 

 - Contract Award Binder, Engineering Dept. 
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